
The primary edits are as follows: 
• Deletion of the By-laws and Appendix sections; this information will remain within the Student 

Activities and Dean of Students offices. 
• Edits to general language to make the policy less verbose and more student-friendly 
• Adding an SGA objective of increasing student awareness of opportunities for student 

involvement 
• Changing the power to appoint an SGA Officer from the SGA President solely to the SGA 

Executive Committee 
• Adding the position of Public Relations Officer to the SGA Officers and Executive Committee 

(this position will serve as an Officer and on the Executive Committee) 
• Clarification that all Active students can become voting members of the SGA Program Board 

(which is open to all enrolled students) but are not members of the Student Government 
Association 

• Add a Note of Recommendation to the requirement for an active student to run for an SGA 
Officer position 

• Clarification that the SGA President, if an officer in another student organization, must prioritize 
SGA responsibilities 

• Removal of the responsibility from the SGA Secretary to notify SGA Officers when another 
Officer resigns 

• Updating “him/her” and “he/she” pronouns to “their” and “they” 
• Updating  the duties of the SGA President to include a role with the HCC Alumni Association  
• Reducing the amount of minimally required SGA meetings from 8 to 6 annually 

 


